
From: Diane Mitchell [mailto:dianemitchell367@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 4:03 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Ban CAFO 

 

 

ADEQ, 

  

  

  

Concerning the proposed law to ban any future medium and large hog CAFOs in the Buffalo 

River Watershed, I want to state I support this law.  It is not an emotional response to these 

CAFOs.  It is in response to all the scientific  statistics proving how fragile this watershed area in 

Arkansas is.  And, the dye testing has proven how quickly liquids will move into the water 

causing pollution of the Big Creek and ultimately the Buffalo National River. 

--  

Thank you so much. 

  

Diane Mitchell 

 


